
SERVING THE NIAGARA FRONTIER WITH BEAUTIFUL MUSIC

WLVL/

1340
RADIO

716/433-5944 - 716/625-8730 - 320 MICHIGAN STREET, LOCKPORT, N.Y. 14094
January 10, 1977

Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, PA. 18088

Dear Kermit:

Please accept this letter as confirmation that you did
receive WLVL's New Year's Eve broadcast.

WLVL is tuned at 1340 kHz. We broadcast at 1000 watts
daytime and 250 watts night-time. While we normally broadcast
only 5 a.m. to 12 midnight, we did broadcast a Christmas
and New Year's Eve special that kept us on all night those
two mights.

Whtle we don't expect you to become a regular WLVL
listener, it's good of you to "tune" us in once in a while.
You might be interested in knowing that we also have WBVP
in Beaver Falls, Pa. as one of our group stations and are
in the process of acquiring WGAL in Lancaster, Pa. Perhaps
you can pick up them.

Again, good of you to write us. Hope the new year finds
you well.

Best Regards,

David Reese
General Manager

All New - All Nice on the Niagara Frontier


